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To:   Port Colborne Committee of Adjustment 
 
From:  Taya Taraba, Secretary-Treasurer 
 
Re:  Application for Minor Variance A13-24-PC, A14-24-PC, A15-24-PC, 

A16-24-PC 

 
Please be advised that the Planning Reports for applications A13-24-PC, A14-24-PC, 

A15-24-PC, and A16-24-PC for the property concerning 19 Lakeshore Road West are in 

the process of being drafted and will be included with an addendum version of the Agenda 

on Monday, June 10th.  
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